The Sudbury Board of Selectmen invites you to participate in a...

# **COMMUNITY MEETING**

# Thursday, February 4, 2016 Goodnow Library Community Room

6:00 pm - 8:00 pm

## **Agenda**

This meeting provides an opportunity for residents to have questions answered about **2016 Special Town Meeting** articles. Presentations will allow ample time for discussion and will be guided by residents' questions.

- Potential Withdrawal from <u>Minuteman Vocational Regional High School</u>: Town Manager Melissa Murphy-Rodrigues will make a presentation on Sudbury's participation in the Minuteman School District and members of the Board of Selectmen will be available to answer questions.
- Reuse of <u>Former Police Station</u> headquarters building: Combined Facilities Director Jim Kelly will present options for the property.

### We Want to Hear From You

- Come to the Forum with your comments and questions.
- Email questions to community@sudbury.ma.us in advance at any time up until 5:00pm on February 4.
- If you are watching from home, you may also email community@sudbury.ma.us with questions during the Forum.
- ➤ Please put "Community Meeting" and the name of the topic you wish to address on the subject line of your email and include your name and address for the public record.

### **Broadcast Information:**

Comcast Channel 8 ~ Verizon Channel 31 ~ http://www.sudburytv.org/live-stream.html